September 21, 2018

Dear Mr. Johnson,

Per our conversation, I am submitting to you this official letter of resignation. I am resigning from my position as Assistant Volleyball Coach as of today, Friday, September 21, 2018.

While I have enjoyed my time in this position, and will miss many things about the program, I feel it is in my best interest to be able to put all of my focus into my Kindergarten teaching position.

Thank you so much for your understanding in this matter.

Sincerely,

Monica Compton